
NOTICE BOROUGH OF WHARTON PLANNING BOARD 

MORRIS COUNTY, NEW JERSEY 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 14, 2024 has been 

cancelled, due to lack of business. The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 11, 2024. 

Dated: May 7, 2024 

 

DESI RUFFO  

PLANNING BOARD SECRETARY  

BOROUGH OF WHARTON 
 


